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Feb. 7, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

I have a few reminders for the week.  Friday, February 16 is a professional Development 

Day for teachers and there are no classes for students.   

 

Registration continues.  Online registration is available as the first step of the process. 

That is followed by sending the school the $125 per family registration fee.  Families with new 

students registered must come to the office with an original Birth Certificate, Baptismal 

Certificate and registration fee if not already provided.  If you have any questions or would like 

to meet to discuss the year ahead, please reach out to me at (708) 453-8234 or at 

sklich@stcelestineschool.org .  Many classes are filling up quickly and when they do, there will 

be waiting lists! 

 

Parents' Club is hoping our St. Celestine Families can join in the fun at the upcoming 

Annual Fundraiser St. Celestine Game Show Night. This event offers guests, 21 years and older, 

an OPEN BAR and DINNER with appetizers, soup, salad, main course, and a sweets 

table!  The ENTERTAINMENT for the evening will not disappoint with music, classic game 

show fun, dancing, raffle baskets, split the deck, silent auction, and so much more!  For the 

game show portion of the evening, guests will have the opportunity to compete for a chance to 

win tickets for the raffle baskets. Come as you are or have some fun with your attire and dress 

as your favorite game show host or contestant! There is an invitation included in this week’s 

Brown Envelope. Don’t miss the fun! 

 

 

 

 

With Blessings and Gratitude, 

 

Sheila M. Klich 

Principal 
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